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Hiawatha Oregon Street project set this week
(KNZA)--After a pair of delay's, a sealing project on Hiawatha's Oregon Street is
set for this week.

City Clerk Lynette Grier, in an email, said city staff has received confirmation
that the contractor, Vance Brothers, Inc., will start the project around 5:00
Wednesday evening.

At that time, they will put barricades along the side streets and then begin closing
Oregon Street entirely about an hour later.

Vance Brothers plans to start at the railroad tracks and work eastward to First
Street.

They hope to be completely finished by Thursday morning, weather permitting.

The city is asking that all vehicles are asked to be removed from Oregon Street
for the duration of the work through the night.
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